
Hello,

It has been a busy week at Knighton Mead and we have lots to share with you this week.

Parent Survey.

It is time again for us to complete the TMET parent survey. Last year, we had an excellent 

response and one of our parents won a £20 voucher. I hope that we have the same again this

year. 

It is such an important way for you to share your thoughts and opinions. It also helps the 

leadership teams to consider the views of all parents in the trust. 

Parents survey link: https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=56494-65408-

32999274

SEN coffee morning.

We would love you to join us for our coffee morning on 19th November from 9:00am –

10:00am. It will be a chance for you to meet with Mrs Cook, our SENDCo and other parents.

There will also be the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have. Please put your

name down at the office if you would like to attend.

Year 3 Educational Visit.

Lansdowne Class enjoyed a visit to Avenue Primary School

for a Massed Singing Day. The children took part in singing

opportunities with other local schools and then performed as

a collective to parents.

Year 4 Educational Visit.

Richmond Class enjoyed a visit to the Botanical Garden as

part of their Rainforests Topic. They enjoyed visiting the

different greenhouses and were particularly impressed with

a plant that smelt like rotting flesh!

Have a great weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Tuesday 19th November – SEN coffee 

morning – 9:00am – 10:00am

Thursday 21st November - Y1 photoshoot 

fundraiser

Friday 22nd November – School Nurse 

Session - Healthy Bladder

Friday 22nd November – Non-uniform day 

with chocolate donation 

Friday 22nd November - EYFS photoshoot 

fundraiser

Thursday 28th November – Y2 photoshoot 

fundraiser

Friday 13th December – Winter Fair – 2pm 

– please see the poster attached.

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Managing Impulsivity:

Having the control to stop yourself from 

doing something that may not be 

appropriate at the time. This involves self 

-control.

Friends of Knighton Mead 

#collaboration #community

TOYS & RAFFLE DONATIONS

We will be having a pre-loved toy & games 

sale and a raffle at the Winter Fair and are 

looking for donations for both. 

If you have any unwanted toys, please 

consider donating them to school. 

Also, if you would like to donate 

any toys to school 

for use in the 

playground then 

we would gratefully

 take them.

A huge congratulations 
goes to Richmond, for 
amazing attendance and 
to Hughenden for 
excellent punctuality this 
week.

Please remember that 
gates open at 8.40am 
and children must be in 
class by 8.50am.

Thank you,

Miss Key.

Class
Attendance 

%

Hawkins 74.8%

Bloomfield 94.3%

Macaulay 90%

Lansdowne 87.6%

Richmond 97%

Hughenden 95.2%

Lothair 87.8%

Whole 

School 

Attendance 

89.5%
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